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John Mousa

From: Helton, Kelsey [Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 10:56 AM
To: Patel, Ashwin
Cc: Fitzsimmons, Michael; Helton, Kelsey; John Mousa; 'Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov'
Subject: FW: Issues of Dust Control and Proper Disposal of Contaminated Building Materials from 

Koppers Demolition

Ashwin- Please see issue of dust control below.  Are there criteria and monitoring that are required to ensure 

compliance during demolition of this RCRA facility?  I may have missed something, but is there a schedule for demolition 

and written plan that has been provided to RCRA?   Thanks- Kelsey 

 

From: John Mousa [mailto:jjm@alachuacounty.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 5:06 PM 
To: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov 
Cc: Brourman, Mitch (Pittsburgh) NA; Murry, Fredrick J.; Helton, Kelsey 

Subject: Issues of Dust Control and Proper Disposal of Contaminated Building Materials from Koppers Demolition 

 

Scott, 

 

I want to bring to your attention a issue raised by the City of Gainesville concerning the plans if any that Beazer has for 

controlling dust generated during demolition of the structures at the Koppers site.  The City’s permitting department has 

also raised questions about how potentially contaminated building materials are going to be handled. 

 

They are asking to see a plan for these items or some feedback from Beazer on these items.  These seem to be 

legitimate concerns that ACEPD would also like to see addressed 

 

Fred Murry is probably also contacting you about this issue. 

 

John Mousa 

 

 


